December 13, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

When I was pregnant with my first child, I was concerned about finding the right child care for my son.  A friend of mine had heard through a friend of hers about a lady that had a home day care service.   She went on to explain that her children continued to go back and visit this lady even after they grew up.  I scheduled a meeting to go visit Mrs. Judy Lucas.  When I walked in the door I was amazed at how calm and clean the home was.  I also learned that the care that she gave was something that I would not be able to find somewhere else. 
My family was honored to have both of our children cared for from Mrs. Judy.  I could never understand how things could run so smooth and every child felt that they got 100% attention.  My boys begged to go each day and would run right in to be with their friends.  As my boys got older and moved on to other daycares, they never had the same attention that they received there.   To this day they still ask to stop by and see her and have the fondest memories of their time at Mrs. Judy’s.  
As a mother, I never had to worry about one thing.  I knew that they were well taken care of and never neglected.  She would go out of her way to make sure that the kids had the toys and things that they loved.  Many times I felt as if I had a special “angel” here to take care of my kids.  My work life could be very hectic; however my mind would never stray wondering if things were okay for them while I was away.  
I am happy that my family was blessed by this home day care.  It is very sad that others will not be able to experience it.  Judy gave all of herself to those kids and they each have a piece of her in their hearts.  Not to mention, if we only had a few more care takers like her, the world would be a much better place.  
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or for more details.  I would be more than happy to share my thoughts and experiences that our family was been able to accumulate.  
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